
 

OMBUD AT HSF 

On the 26th June the UCT Ombud, Ms Zetu Makamandela-Mguqulwa, will be at 

the Faculty of Health Sciences to offer her services to the HSF staff and students 

and anyone linked to the HSF.   

Find the Ombud in the Anatomy Building on the 7th floor in room number 7.22 

or call 021 650 3665 to arrange a meeting.  

It is envisaged that the Office of the Ombud will function regularly at the HSF to 

simplify meeting with the Ombud in person. Thus the Ombud will provide the 

HSF community with a confidential, informal and independent resource to help 

raise concerns, resolve disputes and promote equitable treatment within the 

university.  

 

The Office of the Ombud offers a space that is independent, informal, impartial and confidential.  

For any further information, visit www.ombud.uct.ac.za. The Ombud will be at the HSF on the 26th June, 

the 31st July, the 28th August, the 9th October, the 6th November and the 4th December for 2015. 

 

 

 

 

Ms Zetu Makamandela-Mguqulwa – OMBUD 

Private Bag X3, Rondebosch, 7701, South Africa 
3-4 Lovers Walk, Lower Campus, Rondebosch,  
Cape Town, 7700 
Tel: +27 (0)21 650 4805 
Email: ombud@uct.ac.za 
Website: www.ombud.uct.ac.za 
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